
To whom it may concern,    

    

I am a Clinical Psychology Doctoral student at the University of 

Leeds. I am investigating the long-term psychological needs of men 

with prostate cancer.     

    

I am writing to ask for your help with my study which aims to un-

derstand the psychological needs and quality of life of men with 

prostate cancer, in the UK.     

    

Understanding the psychological impacts of cancer and its treat-

ment has been identified as a top 10 research priority by The Na-

tional Cancer Research Institute. However, there is a particular 

lack of this kind of research in men with prostate cancer.     

    

Therefore, we would like to invite UK men who have had a diagno-

sis of prostate cancer for 1 year or more to complete a brief online 

survey. The survey takes approximately 20 minutes to complete. 

The survey will ask questions about quality of life, anxiety, depres-

sion, illness  

Have a Laugh            P33 

Date August 2021 Volume 10 Issue8 

East Lancashire 

Prostate Cancer 

Support Group 

Newsletter 

The Physical 

Impact of PC 

P1 P2 P3 

Mick Harford P5 P6 

Home Testing 

Kit Survey 

P7-P18 

Medical Detec-

tion Dogs 

P19-P24 

March the 

Month 

P25-P28 

Lloyd Pinder P29-P32 

What’s Inside 

 

The Physical Impact of 

Prostate Cancer “A Study” 



representations (the way a person thinks about their illness), body image and masculinity.     

    

This is an important area of research as it may contribute to scientific understanding and 

help to identify potential interventions that could be used to improve wellbeing.    

    

I am kindly requesting your support in circulating the attached poster, and survey link to 

your mailing list, or to post them on your online forum, social media or website. Participation 

is entirely voluntary, and access to the survey is via this link:    

    

https://leeds.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/exploring-the-long-term-psychological-needs-of-men-with-

pr  

    

Further information can also be found via the link.    

    

This study has been reviewed by the School of Medicine Research Ethics Committee, Univer-

sity of Leeds (MREC 20-046), and has received ethical approval.    

    

The results of the research study will be written up for the submission of a thesis for the 

Leeds Doctorate in Clinical Psychology by Summer 2022. The findings will also be presented 

at academic conferences and submitted for publication in a scientific journal.    

  

I thank you in advance for your support.    

    

If you require any further information please contact myself, Jennifer Kirby (the Doctoral 

student who is completing this research) on umjlak@leeds.ac.uk. You can also contact the su-

pervisors of this project, Dr Matthew Mulvey (m.r.mulvey@leeds.ac.uk) or Dr Fiona Thorne 

(f.m.thorne@leeds.ac.uk).    

    

Kind regards,    

 

Jennifer Kirby 

Trainee Clinical Psychologist  

University of Leeds 
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Have you experienced prostate cancer? 

 
We are looking for people who are over 18 to take part in a short online survey which will 

take approximately 20-30 minutes to complete. The survey is completely confidential and 

does not require you to disclose any identifiable information.  

 

Why take part? 

 
People who experience prostate cancer can unexpectedly be faced with long-term health-

related and psychological consequences, which can impact on quality of life. We hope to 

raise awareness and understanding of the psychological needs of people in the UK who have 

experience of prostate cancer. Doing so can help us to identify ways to reduce the impact 

of the long-term consequences of prostate cancer on everyday life and wellbeing. 

 

Can I take part?  

 
You can take part if you are: 1.   Over the age of 18  

2.   Have previously had a diagnosis of prostate cancer  

3.   The time since diagnosis is 12 months or more 

 

How to take part? 
 

If you are interested in taking part in the research you can follow the link: 

https://leeds.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/exploring-the-long-term-psychological-needs-of-men-

with-pr or scan the QR code below which will both take you to the online survey. You will be 

presented with an information sheet which will provide you with more information about the 

study.  

 
 

Who has reviewed this study? 

 
This study has been reviewed by the School of Medicine Research Ethics Committee, 

University of Leeds (MREC 20-046). 

 

At the end of the survey, as a thank you for completing it, you will be given the option to 

enter into a prize draw for the chance to win a £30 Amazon voucher. 

 

If you require any further information or have any questions you can contact Jennifer 

Kirby via email: umjlak@leeds.ac.uk . Thank you for taking time to read this. 





https://youtu.be/lo3J6ubOfl4 

 

Watch the interview with the above 

link 

 

























































Contact 

Information 

Tel: 07548 033930 

E Mail elpcsginfo@virginmedia.com 

Sponsors 

We are a group of local people who know about prostate cancer.  We are a friendly 

organisation dedicated to offering support to men who have had or who are experi-

encing the effects of this potentially life threatening disease. 

The East Lanc’s Prostate Cancer Support Group offers a place for free exchange of 

information and help for local men and their supporters (family and friends) who may 

be affected by this increasingly common form of male cancer. 

At each meeting we strive to be a happy, supportive and upbeat group of people; en-

couraging open discussion on what can be a very difficult and perhaps for some an 

embarrassing subject.  We have lively, informative, interactive, sharing and above all 

supportive meetings. 

From Left to  Right Hazel Goulding (Treasurer) Leon D Wright (IT Admin) Stuart Marshall (Secretary) Steve Laird (Vice Chairman) Dave Riley (Chairman)  
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